
 

City of Raymore, MO - Planning and Zoning Commission 

Notice of Public Hearing  

Cancellation: 

 

 

The public hearing scheduled for July 2, 2019 by the Planning and Zoning             

Commission regarding the ​Conway Place PUD rezoning request for the property           

located at the intersection of W. Pine Street and N. Conway Street in the Town               

Center subdivision has been cancelled.  

 

Due to health complications with the current property owner, the applicant and            

developer have been delayed in finalizing the details of the real estate contracts             

that are necessary in order to move forward with the rezoning request. As a result,               

the applicant has requested to place a hold on consideration of the rezoning             

application until further notice. 

 

Should the applicant choose to continue with their application in any way, the public              

will be notified of any public meetings regarding the consideration of the rezoning             

request.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


